Ox\NA Jo

@’ﬁQQ

ol * dance *

9/
/@,{e

Gﬂ»«»—au-a— ?«u&o« C??—(:CQQM ® o\)\NjJ%

2017-2018 Winter/Spring Newsletter - Kinston

www.carolinacotillions.com

info@carolinacotillions.com 252-523-3989

January - bJ Night!

Dzﬁrerent LOCATION:
Walnut Creek Country Club

M, January 19th

Featuring :
Chuck Kob Entertainment

Ladies:
Jeans/pants, nice blouses,
casual shoes (NO gloves)
Gentlemen:
Jeans/pants, collared
shirts, casual shoes

Mansy Thanks!

Thank you to the many families who
donated pet food at our November
Cotillion for the Lenoir County SPCA !

ALL Parents are invited
to Dine at Walnut Creek
Country Club
during D] Night!

No membership required.

Call 919-778-3034
for reservations

DJ Night
Directions to
Walnut Creek
Country Club

Take 70 West exit to LaGrange
(Easy to miss with new by-pass.)

Entrance to Walnut Creek on left.

Turn left onto Walnut Creek Drive.
Follow approximately 1 mile.

Take a left onto Mill Road.

Follow Mill Road approximately
1 mile.

Take the 2nd right (after passing lake),

onto Lakeshore Drive.

Club house will be on the left,

just past tennis courts.

*#5th Grade Parents/Invited Guest
are cordially invited
to join us
to celebrate, observe, & dance

with your child.

Saturday, March, 104,

It is a tradition at Carolina Junior Cotillions
for the 5th grade group to perform a brief
demonstration at the opening of the Spring Ball.
Following our demonstration, a parent or guest
will be invited to join their respective student

on the floor for a directed waltz.

*Please note, due to limited space at the
Kinston Country Club, we request one

parent/guest per student.

€ Fbuny ®
Saturday, February 10th

“Purty Huarly

Please note: Dress Code will return to
[43 . ”»
Nice Casual

L X J ‘wante'l‘ L X J
Marshals

Future 8th grade students
interested in serving as a Marshal,
please contact Mrs. Cherry
for an application or refer to
our website under “About Us”.

A brief meeting will take place
during refreshments at
the February Cotillion.

Please refer to our website
www.carolinacotillions.com
for additional information.
Email questions to Mrs. Cherry.

Weather Alert:

If hazardous conditions become
of concern, please check our social

media pages for updates.

c< il f

Parents & Students:

We thank you for observing our
Absolutely No Cell Phone
policy while at Cotillion!

ALL Referrals
Welcomed!

All Parents are encouraged to contact
our office to refer a current 4th ,
5th, or 6th grade student to receive
an invitation to participate
in the 2018-2019 season.
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From our

BUSINESS OFFICE:

info@carolinacotillions.com.

Change of Address?

Younger Child eligible to participate?
Wish to give us a 2018-2019 referral?

Invitations for our 2018-2019 season will be mailed in the Spring.
Please refer to our website regarding our new “Registration Partner” option and Waiting List details.

Have a referral or younger child that you would like to add to our Invitation List for next season?
Please send us the following information :

1. Name (for nametag)

2. Grade (current)

3. Address

4. School (current and future)

Thank you again from all of us at G‘M»—QM ';Z...-.... @d@wl
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